Pembroke Meadows Civic League

General Membership Meeting

November 16, 2023

Jackie Savage called a brief meeting to order at the annual Beer, Wine and Cheese event to introduce the following candidates for the Civic League officers for 2024:

President – Joseph Savage-Morrison

First Vice President – Anna Schweitzer

Second Vice President – Marge Wynne

Treasurer – Mike Moore

Secretary – Beverly Wilson

A motion was made and seconded to vote on the candidates. A vote was taken and all were in favor of approving the new Civic League slate of officers for 2024.

Jackie Savage adjourned the meeting to resume the social event.